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Sacrament

HarperCollins
With this startling,
exhilarating book of
poems, which was first
published in 1960,
Sylvia Plath burst into
literature with
spectacular force. In
such classics as "The

Beekeeper's Daughter,"
"The Disquieting
Muses," "I Want, I
Want," and "Full
Fathom Five," she
writes about sows and
skeletons, fathers and
suicides, about the
noisy imperatives of
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life and the chilly
hunger for death.
Graceful in their
craftsmanship,
wonderfully original in
their imagery, and
presenting layer after
layer of meaning, the
forty poems in The
Colossus are early
artifacts of genius that
still possess the power
to move, delight, and
shock. Penguin
Random House
Canada is proud to
bring you classic works
of literature in e-book
form, with the highest
quality production
values. Find more
today and rediscover
books you never knew
you loved.

Protean Poetic
HarperCollins
Pocket-sized beds,
bird-watching beds,
beds that fly,
bounceable beds...
this lively rhyming
story for young

children is designed
to make going to
bed a huge
adventure.
Red Comet
HarperCollins
From the inte
rnationally
bestselling
author of
Love Her Wild
comes The
Dark Between
Stars, a new
illustrated
collection of
heartfelt,
whimsical,
and romantic
poems from
Instagram
poetry
sensation,
Atticus.
Atticus, has
captured the
hearts and
minds of
nearly 700k
followers

(including
stars like
Karlie Kloss,
Emma Roberts,
and Alicia
Keys). In his
second
collection of
poetry, The
Dark Between
Stars, he
turns his
attention to
the dualities
of our lived 
experiences—t
he
inescapable
connections
between our
highest highs
and lowest
lows. He
captures the
infectious
energy of
starting a
relationship,
the
tumultuous
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realities of
commitment,
and the
agonizing
nostalgia of
being alone
again. While
grappling
with the
question of
how to live
with purpose
and find
meaning in
the journey,
these poems
offer both
honest
explorations
of loneliness
and our
search for
connection,
as well as
light-
hearted,
humorous
observations.
As Atticus
writes

poignantly
about
dancing,
Paris, jazz
clubs,
sunsets,
sharing a
bottle of
wine on the
river, rainy
days,
creating, and
destroying,
he
illustrates
that we need
moments of
both beauty
and pain—the
darkness and
the stars—to
fully
appreciate
all that life
and love have
to offer.

The Colossus
& Other Poems
Vintage
Crossing the

Water is a 1971
posthumous
collection of
poetry by
Sylvia Plath
that was
prepared for
publication by
Ted Hughes.
These poems
were written at
the same time
as those that
appear in Ariel.
Crossing the
Water
continues to
push the
envelope
between dark
and light,
between our
deep passions
and desires
that are often
in tension with
our duty to
family and
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society. Water
becomes a
metaphor for
the surface
veneer that
many of us
carry, but Plath
explores how
easily this
surface can be
shaken and
disturbed.
Millay: Poems
Penguin Group
All life has new be
ginnings--especiall
y natural life.
Emma Lazarus
Everyman's Library
Sylvia Plath:
Drawings is a
portfolio of pen-and-
ink illustrations
created during the
transformative
period spent at
Cambridge
University, when
Plath met and

secretly married poet
Ted Hughes, and
traveled with him to
Paris and Spain on
their honeymoon,
years before she
wrote her seminal
work, The Bell Jar.
Throughout her life,
Sylvia Plath cited art
as her deepest
source of
inspiration. This
collection sheds light
on these key years in
her life, capturing
her exquisite
observations of the
world around her. It
includes Plath’s
drawings from
England, France,
Spain, and New
England, featuring
such subjects as
Parisian rooftops,
trees, and churches,
as well as a portrait
Ted Hughes. Sylvia
Plath: Drawings

includes letters and
diary entries that
add depth and
context to the great
poet’s work, as
well as an
illuminating
introduction by her
daughter, Frieda
Hughes.
The Colossus and
Other Poems
Columbia
University Press
Pulitzer Prize
winner Sylvia
Plath’s complete
poetic works,
edited and
introduced by Ted
Hughes. By the
time of her death
on 11, February
1963, Sylvia Plath
had written a
large bulk of
poetry. To my
knowledge, she
never scrapped
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any of her poetic
efforts. With one
or two exceptions,
she brought every
piece she worked
on to some final
form acceptable to
her, rejecting at
most the odd
verse, or a false
head or a false tail.
Her attitude to her
verse was artisan-
like: if she
couldn’t get a
table out of the
material, she was
quite happy to get
a chair, or even a
toy. The end
product for her
was not so much a
successful poem, as
something that had
temporarily
exhausted her
ingenuity. So this
book contains not

merely what verse
she saved,
but—after
1956—all she
wrote. — Ted
Hughes, from the
Introduction
The Colossus of
Maroussi Faber &
Faber
"A biography of the
imagination, this
book meditates on
Sylvia Plath's struggle
for voice. It combines
the rhetoric of
psychoanalysis with
the rhetoric of
literary criticism,
assuming with Freud
that the self may be
read as a text and
with Robert Lowell
that a text may
become 'by a wild
extended figure of
speech, something
living ... a person'
..."--Ix (preface).
Sylvia Plath Reads
McClelland &

Stewart
Sylvia Plath was,
for both English
and American
poetry, one of the
defining voices of
twentieth-century,
and one of the
most appealing:
few other poets
have introduced
as many new
readers to poetry.
Though she
published just one
collection in her
lifetime, The
Colossus, and a
novel, The Bell
Jar, it was
following her
death in 1963 that
her work began to
garner the wider
audience that it
deserved. The
manuscript that
she left behind,
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Ariel, was
published in 1965
under the
editorship of her
former husband,
Ted Hughes, as
were two later
volumes, Crossing
the Water and
Winter Trees in
1971, which
helped to make
Sylvia Plath a
household name.
Hughes's careful
curation of Plath's
work extended to a
Collected Poems
and a Selected
Poems in the
1980s, which
remain in print
today and stand
testimony to the
'profound respect'
that Frieda
Hughes said her
father had for her

mother's work. It
was not until the
publication of a
'restored' Ariel in
2004 that readers
were able to
appraise Plath's
own selection and
arrangement of
her work. This
edition of the
poems, chosen by
the Poet Laureate
Carol Ann Duffy,
offers a fresh
selection of Sylvia
Plath's poetry to
stand in parallel to
the existing
editions.
Introduced with an
inviting preface,
the book is
essential reading
for those new to
and already
familiar with the
work of this most

extraordinary poet.
Sylvia Plath
Broadview Press
Max Nix lives with
his six brothers and
Papa and Mama Nix
in a small village
called Winkelburg.
Max likes where he
lives and he's happy -
except for one thing:
Max longs for a suit.
Not just an ordinary
work-a-day suit, but a
suit for doing
Everything. One day,
a mysterious parcel
arrives but whom is it
for? When it is
opened the fun
begins - for inside is a
perfectly marvellous
suit, and the first
person who tries it on
is Papa . . . This is a
delightful book.
Written with the
rhythm and energy
that made The Bed
Book a perennial
favourite, and
gloriously illustrated
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by the acclaimed
German artist Rotraut
Susanne Berner, it has
all the ingredients of a
classic children's
picture book. Adult
fans of Sylvia Plath
will be as captivated
as young children by
the sensational story
of Max's 'woolly,
whiskery, brand new,
mustard-yellow It
Doesn't Matter suit.'
Ariel: The Restored
Edition Rock Point
Gift & Stationery
Ariel (1965) contains
many of Sylvia
Plath's best-known
poems written in an
extraordinary burst of
creativity just before
her death in 1963,
including 'Lady
Lazarus', 'Edge',
'Daddy' and
'Paralytic'. The first
of four collections to
be published by
Faber & Faber, Ariel
is the volume on
which Sylvia Plath's

reputation as one of
the most original,
daring and gifted
poets of the twentieth
century rests. This
beautiful hardback
reproduces the classic
design of the first
edition of a volume
now recognised to be
one of the most
shocking and iconic
collections of poetry of
the twentieth century.
'If the poems are
despairing, vengeful
and destructive, they
are at the same time
tender, open to things,
and also unusually
clever, sardonic,
hardminded . . . They
are works of great
artistic purity and,
despite all the
nihilism, great
generosity . . . the
book is a major
literary event.' A.
Alvarez in the
Observer
Ariel HarperCollins
UK

The greatest American
Jewish author of the
nineteenth century,
Emma Lazarus was a
celebrated poet and
humanitarian activist.
This edition is a broad
collection of her
writings, including her
essays, previously
unpublished poems,
her innovative late
work, and, in its
entirety, her most
important book,
Songs of a Semite
(1882). Her best
known poem, “The
New Colossus” (the
1883 Statue of Liberty
poem that made
Lazarus a national
icon), is also here,
along with a selection
of cultural documents
that help
contextualize her
work in relation to
contemporary debates
about Jewish history,
the Russian pogroms
of the 1880s, the
creation of a Jewish
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homeland in Palestine,
immigration, and
antisemitism.
The Poetry of
Sylvia Plath
HarperCollins
A famous
photographer lying
in a coma holds the
key to the salvation
of the world. But
first he must travel
back into the
traumatic events of
his childhood.
Crossing The
Water Simon and
Schuster
Selected for the
National Poetry
Series by Lucie
Brock-Broido Poet
Julianne
Buchsbaum has
won acclaim for her
"rich, lucid,
alliterative lexicon,
full of apt surprise"
(Reginald
Shepherd); "there is

something of
Wallace Stevens in
her precision, her
incredible diction,"
says Matthew
Rohrer. Her new
collection, The
Apothecary's Heir,
depicts a damaged
world in which the
speaker is trying to
make sense of
human relationships
in the aftermath of
loss. A series of
meditations on
landscapes of our
postmodern
world--a sickbed, a
gas station, a bomb
shelter, a rest stop
along a
highway--these
supple poems
explore the frailty of
human
connectedness and
anatomize desire in
a world of
pharmaceuticals and

microchips.
The Dark Between
Stars Faber & Faber
Limited
A major literary
event: the first
volume in the
definitive, complete
collection of the
letters of Sylvia
Plath—most never
before seen. One of
the most beloved
poets of the modern
age, Sylvia Plath
continues to inspire
and fascinate the
literary world.
While her renown
as one of the
twentieth
century’s most
influential poets is
beyond dispute,
Plath was also one
of its most
captivating
correspondents.
The Letters of
Sylvia Plath is the
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breathtaking
compendium of this
prolific writer’s
correspondence with
more than 120
people, including
family, friends,
contemporaries, and
colleagues. The
Letters of Sylvia
Plath includes her
correspondence
from her years at
Smith, her summer
editorial internship
in New York City,
her time at
Cambridge, her
experiences touring
Europe, and the
early days of her
marriage to Ted
Hughes in 1956.
Most of the letters
are previously
unseen, including
sixteen letters
written by Plath to
Hughes when they
were apart after

their honeymoon.
This magnificent
compendium also
includes twenty-
seven of Plath’s
own elegant line
drawings taken from
the letters she sent to
her friends and
family, as well as
twenty-two
previously
unpublished
photographs. This
remarkable,
collected edition of
Plath’s letters is a
work of immense
scholarship and
care, presenting a
comprehensive and
historically accurate
text of the known
and extant letters
that she wrote.
Intimate and
revealing, this
masterful
compilation offers
fans and scholars

generous and
unprecedented
insight into the life
of one of our most
significant poets.
The It-Doesn't-
Matter Suit Harper
Collins
With this startling,
exhilarating book of
poems, which was
first published in
1960, Sylvia Plath
burst into literature
with spectacular
force. In such classics
as "The Beekeeper's
Daughter," "The
Disquieting Muses,"
"I Want, I Want,"
and "Full Fathom
Five," she writes
about sows and
skeletons, fathers and
suicides, about the
noisy imperatives of
life and the chilly
hunger for death.
Graceful in their
craftsmanship,
wonderfully original
in their imagery, and
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presenting layer after
layer of meaning, the
forty poems in The
Colossus are early
artifacts of genius that
still possess the power
to move, delight, and
shock.
Beginnings Knopf
Originally
published in 1960,
The Colossus was
the only volume of
Sylvia Plath's
poetry published
before her death
in 1963. Showing
a scholarly
dedication to the
craft, the poems in
this collection are
brimming with
originality and the
startling imagery
that would later
confirm her status
as one of the most
important poets of
the twentieth

century. 'On every
page, a poet is
serving notice that
she has earned her
credentials and
knows her trade.'
Seamus Heaney
'She steers clear of
feminine charm,
deliciousness,
gentility,
supersensitivity
and the act of
being a poetess.
She simply writes
good poetry. And
she does so with a
seriousness that
demands only that
she be judged
equally seriously . .
. There is an
admirable no-
nonsense air about
this; the language
is bare but vivid
and precise, with a
concentration that

implies a good deal
of disturbance with
proportionately
little fuss.' A.
Alvarez in the
Observer
Sylvia Plath Poems
Chosen by Carol
Ann Duffy Beacon
Press
This collection of
reviews of the
writing of Sylvia
Plath is arranged in
sections on reviews
of The Colossus
and Ariel, unifying
strategies and early
feminist readings of
the 1970s, cultural
and historical
readings, feminist
and psychoanalytic
strategies, and new
directions. Brief
excerpts by nume
Emma Lazarus
Broadview Press
Thirst, a collection
of forty-three new
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poems from Pulitzer
Prize-winner Mary
Oliver, introduces
two new directions
in the poet's work.
Grappling with grief
at the death of her
beloved partner of
over forty years, she
strives to experience
sorrow as a path to
spiritual progress,
grief as part of
loving and not its
end. And within
these pages she
chronicles for the
frst time her
discovery of faith,
without abandoning
the love of the
physical world that
has been a hallmark
of her work for four
decades.
Red Bird Beacon
Press
With this startling,
exhilarating book
of poems, which

was first published
in 1960, Sylvia
Plath burst into
literature with
spectacular force.
In such classics as
"The Beekeeper's
Daughter," "The
Disquieting
Muses," "I Want, I
Want," and "Full
Fathom Five," she
writes about sows
and skeletons,
fathers and
suicides, about the
noisy imperatives
of life and the
chilly hunger for
death. Graceful in
their
craftsmanship,
wonderfully
original in their
imagery, and
presenting layer
after layer of
meaning, the forty

poems in The
Colossus are early
artifacts of genius
that still possess the
power to move,
delight, and shock.
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